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           January 21, 2015

To whom it may concern:

I am contacting you regarding the position of English instructor to speakers of other languages. I feel that I would serve as a strong candidate for said position given my diverse background, experience in two English speaking countries, and my educational experience and qualifications. I am in full confidence that I would perform well within your organization as an English instructor whilst supporting and building those who would fall within my stewardship.

As a native of Japan, I found it difficult at first when I arrived on the sandy shores of Hawaii to attend the famed Brigham Young University Hawaii (BYUH). Little did I understand at that point of the diversity that BYUH would offer me; with more than 75 different countries being represented in that college, I quickly recognized the challenge of finding my own voice amidst the cultural melting pot at BYUH. I accepted this an opportunity rather than a threat and quickly became friends with majority of those students who entered with me. To this day we still maintain strong ties. I feel that my experience as a foreign student amidst others, learning a foreign language, in a foreign country, will aid in my capacity to connect with those whom I would be instructing.

As a student I was required to complete a teaching internship abroad in a foreign country. An opportunity arose in Melbourne Australia and so I went. It was an incredible experience being able to understand English in Australia given their strong “Aussie” accent. Like unto this experience, I also had previously spent one and a half years in the great state of Texas. In this environment I was asked to go and teach families and individuals about self-improvement and methods of over coming addiction. Both my experience in Australia and in Texas has given me stronger understanding and command of the English tongue. I feel this will aid me as I communicate with others and offer support to cultivate understanding and growth in the English vocabulary and grammar. 

Finally, as aforementioned, for three and a half years, I studied, memorized, and utilized the English language as a student at BYUH. As a student I participated in an English instruction course where I built the schedule and syllabus, prepared lessons, and instructed non-native speakers of English on grammar principles, vocabulary, punctuation, and all aspects of the English language. These classes were being held whilst I, myself, was still a student. I found this experience to be both rewarding and valuable in increasing my capacity in English linguistics. I feel this will prove to be valuable also for your organization as I continue on the practice of teaching and instructing those of my association.

In conclusion, I look forward to being able to exemplify my testimonies for you and your team in the future as an English instructor to speakers of other languages. I also want to thank you for reviewing my application and this letter. Should you need further information on anything I have mentioned above, please do not hesitate to contact me. I will send a follow up letter in the coming weeks should I not hear back from you. 
							                                                               
   Kind Regards
                  									             
         										             Aoi H. Campbell
